
PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT
PROCUREMENT DIVISION

SOLICITATION NAME:

PROCUREMENT OFFICER:

DEADLINE:

SOLICITATION NO.:

Compost Facility Operations and Products Marketing

24-SW-015

July 10, 2024

Sean Wulfekuhle

The following companies (listed alphabetically) submitted proposals for the above-referenced solicitation.  
The City's evaluation panel will review and score all complete submittals.

WeCare Denali, LLC

The City's Transparency Policy is an important component of the City's procurement process.  The 
Policy restricts proposers from discussing matters associated with a solicitation with any City official 
or employee, other than the Procurement Officer designated in the solicitation, in any manner or 
forum other than a public meeting.  Each solicitation issued by the City includes information about 
the Solicitation Transparency Policy, including instructions for requesting a meeting with any City 
official or employee through the referenced Procurement Officer.

If you have any questions about the subject solicitation, please contact the Procurement Officer 
listed above.


